[image: image1.wmf]
Facilities Committee
Minutes

Tuesday, April 15, 2008

3:00 – 4:00

                                         Administration Conference Room

Present: D. Jones-Dulin, L. Bloom, L. Jean-Pierre, T. Ellis, J. Walton, 
M. Sullivan, L. Lyons.
Absent:  J. Butcher, P. Green, D.  Wong, P. Gannon, B. Rodriguez, 

F. Nunez

Guest:  J. Hawk

1) Quick News


Fire Marshal approved the Planetarium canopy.

Agenda Items:

 2) Electronic Posting on Library removed from the agenda requested by J. Mowrey.

3) Measure C Update added to the agenda:

The group was presented with schedule of upcoming projects for review and questions.   J. Hawk presented the priority list to College Council.   List will be updated as necessary.  

4) Mediated Learning Center (MLC)
A decision was made not to build underground parking in the MLC.  Construction to be completed 2014.

5) Naming of Planetarium

Fujitsu will contribute laptop computers for college wide use total cost 500K.  In addition, they will make a 500K contribution to a trust account for maintenance on the Planetarium.  Motion made by M. Sullivan to rename the planetarium “Fujitsu Planetarium” at De Anza Campus. 

 2nd by L. Bloom.  All in favor.
6) VTA Bus Stop

The group discussed the location of the VTA bus stop on campus.  The company will fund the building of the bus stop in conjunction with the colleges standards.   L. Jean-Pierre made a motion to approve location and building of bus stop in on the perimeter front of the Student Community Services Building. 2nd by L. Bloom.  All in favor 
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